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Please do not change the abortion bill.  There are many people unable to have children
 who would be thrilled to take on a child no longer wanted by it’s parent.  Also, the
 suffering the child endures during the abortion process at anytime is dreadful, let alone
 allowing a child to die when its nearly full term.  It’s murder!
 
With expectations of this bill falling,
 
Yours sincerely,
Helen Anway
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